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Birmingham Airport Authority Board Elects New Chair 

 

New Officers to Serve for the Coming Year  
 

BIRMINGHAM, AL (September 20, 2023) – The Birmingham Airport Authority (BAA) has elected new 

officers for 2023-2024.  At its regular meeting on Tuesday, September 19th, 2023, the BAA Board elected 

Bill Smith as Chair for the coming year. 

Smith is a successful businessman and entrepreneur.  He is the founder and CEO of Landing, a 

membership-based, national network of furnished apartments for today’s modern renter.  Smith was 

appointed to the BAA Board in 2018 and most recently has served as Chair of the PR and Business 

Development committee.   

“This is an exciting time for the airport with a new cargo facility under construction, a huge amount of 

private investment in redeveloping our FBO’s, and additional daily nonstop flights to LaGuardia and Las 

Vegas,” said Smith.  “We are committed to building on these accomplishments and continuing to be an 

economic engine for Birmingham and the state of Alabama.” 

Board members also elected Immediate Past-Chair Darlene Wilson to serve as Vice-Chair for the next 

year.  David Germany will serve as Treasurer, and Ashby Pate as Secretary.  

 

About Birmingham-Shuttlesworth International Airport 
As Alabama’s largest commercial airport, Birmingham-Shuttlesworth International Airport has served as 
a gateway to the sky for more than 90 years.  Governed by the Birmingham Airport Authority, the airport 
continues to be a catalyst for growth and economic development for the entire region.  For more 
information, visit flybhm.com or follow BHM on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, and LinkedIn. 
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